

185 Peninsula Blvd. Hempstead, NY 11550

Ms. Regina Armstrong Interim Superintendent (516) 434-4031 Fax: (516) 292-0933

Rodney Gilmore, Ed.D.
Associate Superintendent
for Human Resources
(516) 434-4021
Fax: (516) 564-0356

Ahunna Akoma, Ed.D. Assistant Superintendent Technology (516) 434-4101 Fax: (516) 292-3115

Mr. James E. Clark Associate Superintendent for strategic Initiatives (516) 434-4014 Fax: (516) 292-0933

Mrs. Djuana Wilson Assistant Superintendent for SPED & PPS (516) 434-4091 Fax: (516) 292-0933

Mr. Jamal Scott Assistant Superintendent for Business & Operations (516) 434-4000 Ext. 4061 Fax: (516) 292-3115 May 15, 2020

Dear Hempstead Family:

Pray you and your family are safe and practicing social-distancing. Governor Cuomo has officially ordered schools closed all in New York State for the remainder of the School Year 2019-20. However, remote learning, childcare, and grab-n-go lunches will continue for the rest of the school year following the schedule listed below:

- May 22_{nd}, and 26th will remain as Snow Days; therefore, school is closed for staff and students.
- May 25th Memorial Day School Closed (No change from original calendar)
- June 4th Superintendent's Conference Day for ABGS and HHS (teachers will provide work for students to complete independently; no student contact day for secondary schools – ONLY!)
- June 5th School Closed for Staff and Students
- June 11th Superintendent's Conference Day for Elementary Schools (teachers will provide work for students to complete independently; no student contact day for elementary schools – ONLY!)
- June 12th School Closed for Staff and Students
- June 19th Last Day of School for Staff and Students

I want to take this time to especially thank you for becoming your child's second educator during these unprecedented times. Please know your efforts to ensure continuity of your child's education is needed and appreciated. Your child's school is also in the process of creating summer work for students to complete. It is very important students practice their skills even over the summer.

Please visit the District's Website (<u>www.hempsteadschools.org</u>) for updates regarding summer school, summer childcare, and grab-n-go food distribution within the HUFSD.

Stay safe!

Regina Armstrong

Regina Armstrong
Interim Superintendent of Schools

RA